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TR We need your help

... to get our girls sailing again!

Four years ago our sailing program came to an abrupt end when our boatshed burnt
down. We are finally in a position to start rebuilding the boatshed and get our sailing
program back up and running. We have old laser hulls, but few masts, sails for
rigging. We are looking for help, either with funds or donated equipment.

Come along on Friday 14 November

To get the ball rolling we are having a sausage sizzle
as construction of the boatshed commences.

We have the funds to cover rebuilding a basic boatshed, but we need help to re-equip
the sailing program.

Come along and check out the condition of our fleet and see how you can help!
Cash donations, unwanted sails and fixtures, etc are all welcome.

Venue: Marist Sisters’ College, Woolwich
Date: Friday 14 November 2014
Time: 6:00-7:30pm

RSVP: by 7 November 2014 to accounts@mscw.catholic.edu.au




